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PROTECTION OF WILDLIFE
Please respect the following:
• All water users, including fishermen, should keep away from
the south shore and head of the loch, which are important
for wildlife conservation.

• Paddleboarders. Please launch off the Training Jetty only.
Avoid the Main Jetty where birds congregate and the bay
where birds nest.

• There is guidance posted regarding Fishing at Kinghorn
Loch.

• Please respect other users.


